
Welcome to year 1! 

 
We enjoyed meeting you for our transition morning and can’t wait to 

see you again in September. 

Over the summer holidays we would like you to complete an “All About 

Me” poster. You can share with us some of the things you like and 

enjoy, with a picture of yourself in the middle. Please bring your poster 

in on your first day of year 1. 

The poster template will be handed out to the children in reception 

and will be available to print from the website. 

 

 

 

Our Topics for the Autumn term are: 

• Homes through History 

• The Great Fire of London 


